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Commissions for Physically Disabled Persons  

The Government has introduced the Rights of Persons with Disabilities Bill, 2014 in 

the Rajya Sabha on 7th February, 2014. It has been proposed inter alia in the Bill to 

establish the National Commission and State Commissions for Persons with 

Disabilities.  

 

This information was given by the Minister of State for Social Justice and 

Empowerment, Shri Sudarshan Bhagat in a written reply to a question in Lok Sabha 

here today.  
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